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Comments: Wilderness should be protected and uses that don't comply with the letter and spirit of the law should

be phased out. Cabins don't belong in designated Wilderness. The U.S. F.S. must not change policy. These

exceptions should not continue and should follow the original intention meaning ANILCA cabins should not

persist in Wilderness. This undermines the Wilderness Act and changing policy contributes to the degradation of

the Act and the Wilderness and sets unlawful precedents.


